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July 8, 2008

Dave Corliss

City Manager

City Hall

6 East 6th

Lawrence, KS 668044

Dear Dave,

The producers of an independent film titled “earthwork™ have approached DLI about their
need to shoot several scenes downtown that would require closing Massachusetts Street
for a period of time. On behailf of the board, | wish to express our support of their
request. We believe that the film will portray Downtown Lawrence in a very positive light
and the benefits of this exposure outweigh the inconvenience to our members.

We are excited about the aspect of being part of this film depicting Stan Herd's life and
work and look forward to working with the producers to minimize the impact on both foot
and auto traffic. Please let me know if you need any further information from us.

Sincerely,

Nl

Dan Hughes
President
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